
To: EPA 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000, 

Johnstown Castle Estate, 

CO Wexford. 

Ref Reg No. WO129-03. 

1 
From: Ben and Barbara Jones, 

Kinoud Lodge, 

Hollywood, 

Ballyboughal, CO Dublin. 

I protection 

16‘h July 2014. ---” 

Attn: Noeleen Keavey, 

Environmental Licensing Programme Office of Climate, Licensing and Resource Use. 

We thank you for your letter and notification as to the proposed determination by the EPA on the 
Licence application from Murphy Environmental LTD. We are indeed relieved that the EPA has 
refused the applicants request for this Licence. 

We would appreciate your help in keeping us informed of any future development regarding this 
matter. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Ben and Barbara Jones. 
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